
AGENDAS – FROM APRIL 2020 ONWARDS 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  From April until September 2020 Ribchester Parish Council was 

unable to meet because of the restrictions imposed during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

The work of the Council continued through correspondence and telephone contact.  

Information was provided for the residents via the Parish Notice Board. 

In September the situation changed and a physical meeting was held.  A full record of 

all decisions taken during the interim was considered and those decisions ratified at 

the meeting.  This record is now lodged within the Minute Book for future reference. 

A local Tier 3 level of restriction was imposed in mid-October and the physical 

meeting scheduled for 19 October was cancelled, following consultation with RVBC. 

The scheduled 16 November meeting was similarly affected since by that time the 

second national lockdown had been imposed. 

It is anticipated that an Extraordinary meeting of the Council will take place in 

December (restrictions at that time permitting) to enable the Council to set the 

budget and apply for the Precept for 2021/2022. 

Please check this website and the Parish Noticeboard for further updates. 

 


